
From: Seminole SO Public Affairs
To: Bentsen, Kristen M
Subject: NEWS RELEASE: SCSO investigating bank robbery
Date: Wednesday, December 30, 2015 4:32:57 PM
Attachments: Suspect Photo.jpg

NEWS RELEASE
Seminole County Sheriff’s Office investigating bank robbery

Seminole Co. Fla., (December 30, 2015) - The Seminole County Sheriff's Office is investigating a bank
robbery that occurred this afternoon at the Wells Fargo, located at 4005 W. Lake Mary Blvd. in
unincorporated Lake Mary.

At approximately 2:45 p.m., the suspect entered the bank and presented a note demanding cash
from the teller. The suspect implied that he had a weapon however it was not seen. The teller
complied with the suspect’s demands and handed him an undisclosed amount of cash.  The suspect
then fled the scene on foot. 

The suspect is described as a white male, approximately 20-30 years old with light brown hair and a
thin build.  He was wearing a light or white colored t-shirt, jeans, and glasses.  A photo of the suspect
is attached to this release.  The 911 call and additional surveillance photos of the suspect have been
uploaded to our media ftp site.  To access the site go to
http://www.seminolesheriff.org/administration/Login.aspx
Username: scsomedia  Password: m3diaUser1
 
Anyone with information about this crime is urged to call with the Seminole County Sheriff's Office
at (407) 665-6650 or CrimeLine at 1-800-423-TIPS.

Please do not respond to this email as this account is not monitored.  For more information
contact:
Kristen Bentsen (kbentsen@seminolesheriff.org)
(407) 665-6950 - desk
(407) 637-9210 - cell
or
Kim Cannaday (kcannaday@seminolesheriff.org)
(407) 665-6978 - desk
(407) 402-3319 - cell
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